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Chairman Kreun and members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee, my 

name is Jeb Williams and I am the Wildlife Division Chief with the North Dakota Game and 

Fish Department. I am here today in support of HB 1218 and respectfully ask the committee for a 

DO PASS recommendation. I would be happy to answer any questions that you have.     

 

 
 

 


